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E ADELAN11S 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
CALIFORNIA ARMY NATIONAL GUARD 

223RD REGIMENT REGION TRAINING INSTITUTE 
10 SONOMA AVE BUILDING 737 

SAN LUIS OBISPO CA  93405 

NGCA-RTI-OP 06 JUNE 2023 

MEMORANDUM FOR TY 24 Best Warrior Competition 

SUBJECT: Competition Welcome Letter 

1. Congratulations on your nomination to compete in the TY 24 CAARNG Best Warrior 
Competition. This competition will gauge your knowledge and proficiency in a wide range 
of Army Warrior Tasks (AWT’s) and physical stamina. This competition will be facilitated 
by the 223rd Regional Training Institute (RTI), Building 737, Camp San Luis Obispo, CA 
93405. 

2.  Below is important information for you to prepare for your attendance: 

a. Competitors will travel to Camp San Luis Obispo and check in at building #804 
NLT 230900LOctober2023 and will be assigned barracks. Transportation to and 
from home station will be by GSA and the responsibility of the competitors 
assigned Brigade. Transportation during the competition will be by GSA Bus 
provided by the 223rd Regiment 

b. Competitors will report to building #804 at 1000 on October 23 2023, in APFU for 
In-processing. Soldiers failing to report on time, without prior coordination will be 
sent back to their units. 

c. Meals and Quarters: Competitors will be staying in open barracks at Camp San 
Luis Obispo building #828. Competitor meals are provided starting with breakfast 
on 23 October 2023 and concluding with breakfast on 27 October 2023. 

d. Competitors are required to secure and bring all items listed in Enclosure 8 of the 
TY 24 Best Warrior Competition MOI, and a copy of Nomination Packet and any 
medical profiles. Soldiers failing to pass HT/WT will be disqualified and sent back 
to their units. 

4. Questions regarding this competition should be directed to MSG Mark VonAchen at 
(805) 594-6465, mark.p.vonachen.mil@army.mil, or SFC Raul Granado at (805) 594-
6465, raul.j.granado.mil@army.mil. 
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